Fossil Free Careers update

People & Planet's Fossil Free Careers campaign has been championed by The Students'
Union at UWE and raised with the UWE Careers and Enterprise team.

Following meetings with People & Planet and The Students' Union at UWE, UWE Careers
and Enterprise are currently working with their representatives, as well as UWE Bristol's
Sustainability Board and academic colleagues, to consider how the themes of the Fossil Free
Careers campaign might shape the services we offer and how we help students to make
informed choices about their careers.

In addition to this work, UWE Careers and Enterprise are working with other internal
stakeholders to review research and business ethics policies at an institution-wide level,
which will define how we work with external partners and the nature of our due diligence
processes.

As members of the Association of Graduate Careers Advisory Services (AGCAS), and per our
commitment to work within the AGCAS Code of Ethics for Career Practitioners, we will
always remain impartial, “so that students and graduates have the freedom to develop their
own career paths".

We provide accessible, impartial and confidential information, advice, and guidance services
so that students can take ownership over their career choices.
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